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clinical paediatrics 4 e is specially designed for medical students this book presents a succinct exposition of the clinical procedures involved in the
diagnosis and management of common paediatric cases in a simple and easy to understand language the book explains the fundamentals of history taking both
general and systemic clinical examination differential diagnosis investigations diagnosis management and prognosis it particularly emphasizes history
taking and examination of the cardiovascular system central nervous system and nutritional diseases the book also explains the various disorders seen in
children a simple point wise style of presentation is followed throughout the text and important features are summarized in appropriate tables and boxes
relevant clinical photographs are included to illustrate the text aligned as per the competency based curriculum includes a competency mapper to help
identify relevant competency coverage throughout the text well illustrated text in sync with doap model as adopted in the new curriculum written in
simple language with explanations to make it student friendly decision making algorithms for better understanding mnemonics to help in retention includes
numerous boxes figures tables to aid in quick learning contains recent advances in pediatrics special emphasis laid on behavioral disorders and
psychiatric problems in children includes detailed coverage of emergencies in children modern diagnostic tests provides an up to date content in the
field of pediatrics and neonatology will aid in preparation for the forthcoming next exam the book has been written with the intent of help students
remember and recollect medical facts easily with the ever expanding field of medicine the students are facing an increased burden to compete the book
through its approach and simple construct helps ease this burden in the understanding of pediatrics it follows a point wise simple format that is easy to
read and comprehend liberal use of mnemonics and clues are used throughout to make learning more impactful one should be aware of any adverse events
following administration of drugs or vaccines or else it may be missed the temporal criteria for adverse events following immunization is discussed in
detail so that the adverse events can be identified this book is part of the lww india publishing program this program is developed for the indian market
working with indian authors who are the foremost experts in their respective fields our indian authors do research and teach at the most respected indian
medical schools and academic hospitals specially designed for medical students this book presents a succinct exposition of the clinical procedures
involved in the diagnosis and management of common pediatric cases key features 1 in a simple and easy to understand language the book explains the
fundamentals of history taking ndash both general and systemic clinical examination both general and systemic differential diagnosis investigations
diagnosis management and prognosis2 the book also explains the various disorders seen in children and adolescents and highlights their definition
epidemiology aetiology pathogenesis clinical features3 a simple point wise style of presentation is followed throughout the text and important features
are summarized in appropriate tables and boxes 4 relevant clinical photographs are included in the text specially designed for medical students this book
presents a succinct exposition of the clinical methods history taking examination and investigations involved in the diagnosis and management of common
paediatric cases in a simple and easy to understand language the book explains the fundamentals of history taking and examination relevant to each system
followed by a discussion on common paediatric disorders with emphasis on aetiology pathogenesis clinical features investigations management prognosis and
follow up new chapter x rays at a glance to help the students in spot diagnosis of some common clinical conditions the anthropometry percentile tables
for length height weight head circumference and bmi and growth charts by who and iap included in the chapter growth and development new section on
pandemic added in respiratory chapter asthma management updated as per october gina 2021 guidelines all topics thoroughly revised and updated especially
immunisation schedule diarrhoea acute rheumatic fever congenital heart defects leukemias and lymphomas and percussion methods to identify splenomegaly
viva voce section at the end of each chapter along with a complementary online question bank with answers for quick self assessment online videos for
common procedures and examination methods followed in paediatrics simple point wise style of presentation with important features summarised in tables
and boxes aligned as per the competency based curriculum includes a competency mapper to help identify relevant competency coverage throughout the text
well illustrated text in sync with doap model as adopted in the new curriculum written in simple language with explanations to make it student friendly
decision making algorithms for better understanding mnemonics to help in retention includes numerous boxes figures tables to aid in quick learning
contains recent advances in pediatrics special emphasis laid on behavioral disorders and psychiatric problems in children includes detailed coverage of
emergencies in children modern diagnostic tests provides an up to date content in the field of pediatrics and neonatology will aid in preparation for the
forthcoming next exam the book has been written with the intent of help students remember and recollect medical facts easily with the ever expanding
field of medicine the students are facing an increased burden to compete the book through its approach and simple construct helps ease this burden in the
understanding of pediatrics it follows a point wise simple format that is easy to read and comprehend liberal use of mnemonics and clues are used
throughout to make learning more impactful one should be aware of any adverse events following administration of drugs or vaccines or else it may be
missed the temporal criteria for adverse events following immunization is discussed in detail so that the adverse events can be identified ��������������
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Clinical Paediatrics 2016-01-01

clinical paediatrics 4 e is specially designed for medical students this book presents a succinct exposition of the clinical procedures involved in the
diagnosis and management of common paediatric cases in a simple and easy to understand language the book explains the fundamentals of history taking both
general and systemic clinical examination differential diagnosis investigations diagnosis management and prognosis it particularly emphasizes history
taking and examination of the cardiovascular system central nervous system and nutritional diseases the book also explains the various disorders seen in
children a simple point wise style of presentation is followed throughout the text and important features are summarized in appropriate tables and boxes
relevant clinical photographs are included to illustrate the text

Textbook of Pediatrics - E-Book 2021-09-30

aligned as per the competency based curriculum includes a competency mapper to help identify relevant competency coverage throughout the text well
illustrated text in sync with doap model as adopted in the new curriculum written in simple language with explanations to make it student friendly
decision making algorithms for better understanding mnemonics to help in retention includes numerous boxes figures tables to aid in quick learning
contains recent advances in pediatrics special emphasis laid on behavioral disorders and psychiatric problems in children includes detailed coverage of
emergencies in children modern diagnostic tests provides an up to date content in the field of pediatrics and neonatology will aid in preparation for the
forthcoming next exam the book has been written with the intent of help students remember and recollect medical facts easily with the ever expanding
field of medicine the students are facing an increased burden to compete the book through its approach and simple construct helps ease this burden in the
understanding of pediatrics it follows a point wise simple format that is easy to read and comprehend liberal use of mnemonics and clues are used
throughout to make learning more impactful one should be aware of any adverse events following administration of drugs or vaccines or else it may be
missed the temporal criteria for adverse events following immunization is discussed in detail so that the adverse events can be identified
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this book is part of the lww india publishing program this program is developed for the indian market working with indian authors who are the foremost
experts in their respective fields our indian authors do research and teach at the most respected indian medical schools and academic hospitals specially
designed for medical students this book presents a succinct exposition of the clinical procedures involved in the diagnosis and management of common
pediatric cases key features 1 in a simple and easy to understand language the book explains the fundamentals of history taking ndash both general and
systemic clinical examination both general and systemic differential diagnosis investigations diagnosis management and prognosis2 the book also explains
the various disorders seen in children and adolescents and highlights their definition epidemiology aetiology pathogenesis clinical features3 a simple
point wise style of presentation is followed throughout the text and important features are summarized in appropriate tables and boxes 4 relevant
clinical photographs are included in the text
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specially designed for medical students this book presents a succinct exposition of the clinical methods history taking examination and investigations
involved in the diagnosis and management of common paediatric cases in a simple and easy to understand language the book explains the fundamentals of
history taking and examination relevant to each system followed by a discussion on common paediatric disorders with emphasis on aetiology pathogenesis
clinical features investigations management prognosis and follow up new chapter x rays at a glance to help the students in spot diagnosis of some common
clinical conditions the anthropometry percentile tables for length height weight head circumference and bmi and growth charts by who and iap included in
the chapter growth and development new section on pandemic added in respiratory chapter asthma management updated as per october gina 2021 guidelines all
topics thoroughly revised and updated especially immunisation schedule diarrhoea acute rheumatic fever congenital heart defects leukemias and lymphomas
and percussion methods to identify splenomegaly viva voce section at the end of each chapter along with a complementary online question bank with answers
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for quick self assessment online videos for common procedures and examination methods followed in paediatrics simple point wise style of presentation
with important features summarised in tables and boxes

Clinical Pediatrics 2022

aligned as per the competency based curriculum includes a competency mapper to help identify relevant competency coverage throughout the text well
illustrated text in sync with doap model as adopted in the new curriculum written in simple language with explanations to make it student friendly
decision making algorithms for better understanding mnemonics to help in retention includes numerous boxes figures tables to aid in quick learning
contains recent advances in pediatrics special emphasis laid on behavioral disorders and psychiatric problems in children includes detailed coverage of
emergencies in children modern diagnostic tests provides an up to date content in the field of pediatrics and neonatology will aid in preparation for the
forthcoming next exam the book has been written with the intent of help students remember and recollect medical facts easily with the ever expanding
field of medicine the students are facing an increased burden to compete the book through its approach and simple construct helps ease this burden in the
understanding of pediatrics it follows a point wise simple format that is easy to read and comprehend liberal use of mnemonics and clues are used
throughout to make learning more impactful one should be aware of any adverse events following administration of drugs or vaccines or else it may be
missed the temporal criteria for adverse events following immunization is discussed in detail so that the adverse events can be identified
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